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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 692/2016 

 

Date: 5th December 2016 

 

 

Night Bus Service  
 

The Ministry for Infrastructure and Planning would like to remind members of the public that the 

Night Bus service is still operational on Friday and Saturday nights from 21:00 to 02:00.  

 

The Night Bus will be available throughout December so members of the public can make use of 

the service as an alternative mode of transport during the festive period.  The Night Bus will 

operate on Friday and Saturday on the 23rd, 24th 30th and 31st December.  

 

The general public are therefore invited to take up on the excellent public transport alternative in 

keeping with the RGP’s drinking and driving awareness campaign whilst celebrating during these 

festive dates. 

 

The Minister for Infrastructure and Planning, the Hon Paul Balban, said: “It is important that bus 

users are aware there are alternatives to having to drive themselves or walk to social gatherings, 

in particular over the festive and New Year season.” 
 


